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TO:  City Council Members 

FROM:  Mayor Don Keil 

RE:  Board Appointments 

DATE:  August 10, 2017 

 

Kathy “Mimi” Cameron has resigned from the Main Street Advisory Board as the Hispanic 

Chamber of Commerce representative.  Alyssa White has expressed an interest in serving the 

unexpired term through December 31, 2018.  I recommend that Ms. Alyssa White be 

appointed as the Hispanic Chamber of Commerce representative to the Main Street Advisory 

Board. 

Secondly, Jim Johnson has resigned from the Zoning Board of Adjustments due to health 

reasons.  Penny Wallace currently serves as an Alternate and would like to fill the unexpired 

term through December 31, 2018.  I recommend that Ms. Wallace be appointed as a regular 

member of the ZBA. 

The item will be placed on the August 15, 2017 agenda for your consideration and approval.  

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to give me a call. 

 

 

/nm 

 

cc: Douglas Faseler, City Manager 

 Kyle Kramm, Main Street Program & CVB Director 

 Pamela Centeno, Director of Planning & Codes 
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